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Food Delivery Policy and Procedures 

Policy                                                                                                                                                        
University Housing Services (UHS) front desks in all residence halls and on-campus apartments are not 
responsible for food deliveries from services such as DoorDash, Grubhub, Uber Eats, Instacart, or local 
businesses. Residents must communicate directly with their delivery drivers to coordinate drop-off times and 
locations. UHS staff will not accept, hold, or facilitate food deliveries. 

Food or grocery deliveries will not be accepted at the front desk due to space limitations and food storage 
restrictions; they will be placed outside the building if delivered. UHS is not liable for any lost, stolen, or 
damaged food or grocery orders.  


